March 30, 2001

Dear __________:

Congratulations on your nomination to join the _______ 2000-01 Board of Directors. It is an exciting time to serve your professional association in a leadership capacity, and we look forward to your contribution.

The formal election of Board members will take place at the annual business meeting, to be held at lunch on ________, in ___________ as part of the _______ Annual Meeting. Just after the election, you will be installed officially as a board member. Your ____-year term will run through the 2002 annual meeting in __________.

The final meeting of the 2000-01 Board of Directors will be held ______, from 12 noon-3 p.m. at ___________________. You are cordially invited to attend this meeting as a way of acquainting yourself with current Board processes. This may prove to be very helpful as you look ahead to your new role. I will be sending you via e-mail the agenda and materials relevant for this meeting, along with directions to the restaurant.

Incoming President ___________ has scheduled a leadership orientation for all Board members, Foundation Trustees, and committee chairs at the ____________ on __________. Information on this meeting, including starting and ending times, will be sent soon. You will receive Board documents, such as a current policy manual, bylaws, and financial information, in advance of that meeting.

The Board also meets in __________, ____________, ________ and ____________. Those meetings typically run 9 a.m. to noon, and are held in the ___________ area. A strategic planning retreat has also been scheduled for _________, _____ at _______________. 

Please feel free to call on ____________ or me for any support you may need in preparing for your role or understanding how the Board operates. Again congratulations, and may you and _______ enjoy success in your year as Director.

Sincerely

______________________
Executive Director

Cc: _________, President

March 30, 2001

Christine Spragg

Director, Meetings

Financial Planning Association

5775 Glenridge Dr. NE

Suite B-300

Atlanta, GA 30328-5364

Dear Christine:

Congratulations on your nomination to join the _______ 2000-01 Board of Directors. It is an exciting time to serve your professional association in a leadership capacity, and we look forward to your contribution.

The formal election of Board members will take place at the annual business meeting, to be held at lunch on Friday, June 1, in Columbus as part of the _______ Annual Meeting. Just after the election, you will be installed officially as a board member. Your one-year term will run through the 2002 annual meeting in Biloxi.

The final meeting of the 2000-01 Board of Directors will be held Wednesday, May 30, from 12 noon-3 p.m. at Miriam’s restaurant in Columbus. You are cordially invited to attend this meeting as a way of acquainting yourself with current Board processes. This may prove to be very helpful as you look ahead to your new role. I will be sending you via e-mail the agenda and materials relevant for this meeting, along with directions to the restaurant.

Incoming President Tim O’Donnell has scheduled a leadership orientation for all Board members, Foundation Trustees, and committee chairs at the Loudermilk Center for the Regional Community on June 20. Information on this meeting, including starting and ending times, will be sent soon. You will receive Board documents, such as a current policy manual, bylaws, and financial information, in advance of that meeting.

The Board also meets in September, November, January and March. Those meetings typically run 9 a.m. to noon, and are held in the Atlanta area. A strategic planning retreat has also been scheduled for Feb. 7-8 at Barnsley Gardens in Adairsville. 

Please feel free to call on Tim or me for any support you may need in preparing for your role or understanding how the Board operates. Again congratulations, and may you and _______ enjoy success in your year as Director.

Sincerely

Jim Moody, CAE
Executive Director

Cc: Tim O’Donnell

March 30, 2001

Pat Garrett-Kiel

Association Sales Manager

Callaway Gardens Resort

P.O. Box 2000

Pine Mountain, GA 31822-2000

Dear Pat:

Congratulations on your nomination to join the _______ 2000-01 Board of Directors. It is an exciting time to serve your professional association in a leadership capacity, and we look forward to your contribution.

The formal election of Board members will take place at the annual business meeting, to be held at lunch on Friday, June 1, in Columbus as part of the _______ Annual Meeting. Just after the election, you will be installed officially as a board member. Your one-year term will run through the 2002 annual meeting in Biloxi.

The final meeting of the 2000-01 Board of Directors will be held Wednesday, May 30, from 12 noon-3 p.m. at Miriam’s restaurant in Columbus. You are cordially invited to attend this meeting as a way of acquainting yourself with current Board processes. This may prove to be very helpful as you look ahead to your new role. I will be sending you via e-mail the agenda and materials relevant for this meeting, along with directions to the restaurant.

Incoming President Tim O’Donnell has scheduled a leadership orientation for all Board members, Foundation Trustees, and committee chairs at the Loudermilk Center for the Regional Community on June 20. Information on this meeting, including starting and ending times, will be sent soon. You will receive Board documents, such as a current policy manual, bylaws, and financial information, in advance of that meeting.

The Board also meets in September, November, January and March. Those meetings typically run 9 a.m. to noon, and are held in the Atlanta area. A strategic planning retreat has also been scheduled for Feb. 7-8 at Barnsley Gardens in Adairsville. 

Please feel free to call on Tim or me for any support you may need in preparing for your role or understanding how the Board operates. Again congratulations, and may you and _______ enjoy success in your year as Director.

Sincerely

Jim Moody, CAE
Executive Director

Cc: Tim O’Donnell

